510 Walnut Street Suite 1700 : Philadelphia, PA : 19106-3699 215.446.3500 FAX 215.446.3470 E-MAIL request@abim.org

October 24, 2007

onald F. Wesson, MD Chair

Richard J. Baron, MD Chair-Elect

meth S. Polonsky, MD Secretary-Treasurer

hristine K. Cassel, MD President Chief Executive Officer

Aarc D. Feldman, MPA Senior Vice President Chief Financial Officer

Eric S. Holmboe, MD Senior Vice President Quality Research & Academic Affairs

Lynn O. Langdon, MS Senior Vice President Chief Operating Officer

iry S. Sennett. MD, PhD Senior Vice President alogy & Clinical Analytics

> Ann Greiner, MCP Vice President Police

Donald J. Kooker Vice President Information Technology

Rebecca S. Lipner, PhD Vice President Psychometrics & Research Analysis

Paul A. Poniatowski, MS Vice President Test Development

> F. Daniel Duffy, MD Senior Advisor to the President



Candidate Number:

Dear Dr.

Congratulations! The Board is pleased to inform you that you passed the 2007 Certification Examination in Internal Medicine and are now certified as a Diplomate in Internal Medicine. Your certification will remain valid through the year 2017.

The following information regarding your certification is attached:

- Score Report
- Description of the Score Report
- Form to order your certificate(s)

The Board's Web site <www.abim.org> includes a page to verify certification status and information about the ABIM and its activities. The ABIM verification of certification web page has been updated to indicate that you are certified.

To ensure that you receive timely information from the Board about maintaining your certification, please notify us of any changes in contact information, including an e-mail address. You can update contact information online through the ABIM Web site.

Your name will be provided to the American Board of Medical Specialties for listing in *The Official ABMS Directory of Board Certified Medical Specialists*. You will receive a form from the ABMS, the publisher of the directory, soliciting the information to appear in your listing.

As a newly certified internist, you join a profession committed to life-long learning and quality improvement. These goals are embodied in the ABIM Maintenance of Certification (MOC) program. Details about the MOC program can be found on the ABIM Web site, and the Board will inform you by mail about your MOC status annually.

The Board wishes you continued success as a board certified internist.

Most sincerely,

Christine K. Cassel, M.D.

A MEMBER BOARD OF THE AMERICAN BOARD OF MEDICAL SPECIALIES (ARMS)

800.441.2246 www.abim.org